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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

This news about restoring Gold Creek is the best news I've had in a long time.  With everything tragic that is

happening around the world and around the country in our human communities, I have been so afraid we would

forget how important the connection is between what is happening with Covid-19 and the long term project of

restoring and improving resiliency in our landscapes and wildlife populations.  You have my enthusiastic support,

and a thank you for making my day today. Tamara


